
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

PEC-HEURE   2023 Tournaments 
 

Pro-Bass Canada announces a renewed agreement with its major sponsors; 

PRINCECRAFT boats and MERCURY marine for the year 2023. 

 

Pro-Bass Canada has been promoting catch and release tournaments for the 

elite anglers for over twenty years now and both Mercury and Princecraft 

have been there all the way. 

 

Judging by the growing number of bass boats, bass anglers and bass 

associations promoting competitive bass fishing tournaments in Quebec we 

at Pro-Bass Canada can only assume we have done our job right. 

 

We have had some wonferful years in the past promoting bass fishing events 

for the elite but to make things viable we must consider some important 

changes. 

 

For the future our goal will be promoting events for the fishing enthusiasts 

and their friends and families in a friendlier format. 

 

With three events per year and very affordable entry fees we believe we will 

be reaching out to a much wider audience making it easy for anglers to 

participate with their families, while targeting 4 species of fish.  

 

BASS, PERCH, PIKE & WALLEYE 
 

Pro-Bass Canada would like to thank MERCURY Marine and 

PRINCECRAFT Boats for their continued support and making our dreams a 

reality. 

 

More details will follow soon, 

 

 

 
 


